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- DUKE POWER COMPANY {
' Powra Dutt.orwo

422 Sourn Cn unen STareT, GnAntorTE, N. C. seso
,,

A. C. TH r.s
5:=>o. v.cc r.:s.one P. O. Box ai7e

Paoove.ios. amo 1=ams=.ssion

January 31, 1974

Mr. Norman C. Moseley, Director
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Region II - Suite 818
230 Peachtree Street, Northwest
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: RO:II:NCM
50-269, -270, -287,' -369, -370
RO Bulletin 74-1

Dear Mr. Moseley:

Your letter of January 3, 1974, which transmitted R0 Bulletin 74-1,
requested that we determine whether veld failures between the valve
yoke and the motor operator mounting plate in valves supplied by the
Walworth Company existed at Oc; nee Nuclear Station, or were scheduled
to be installed at the McGuire Nuclear Station. It has been de.ter- .

Imined that no such defects exist on this type of Walworth valve
installed at Oconee Units 1, 2, and 3.

The valves manufactured by the Darling Valve and Manufacturing Company
and described in Attachment B of the bulletin are not installed at
Oconee Nuclear Station.

_

Information concerning installation of similar valves at the McGuire
Nuclear Station will be forwarded to you by Mr. W. H. Owen, Vice
President, Design Engineering, on February 1, 1974.

Very truly yours,

/Offi
A. C. Thies [#/
ACT:vr

cc: Mr. B. H. Grier, Assistant Director
for Construction and Operation

Directorate of Regulatory Operations
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